## Witches Falls Cottages Newsletter - June 2008

"We Won!!"

We are pleased to announce that on the 12th June we were awarded the winners prize at the Scenic Rim Regional Tourism Awards for New Tourism Operator/Development! Wow all our efforts in the renovations and our new implementations with our food menus and extra services have paid off with this acknowledgment. To say we are happy is an understatement!



Witches Falls Cottages Winners!

David and Daniela at the Awards.

Winter is the time for snuggling beside the fire, getting reacquainted, soaking in a spa, even finally reading that book that has been beckoning and of course relaxing. For many of you, June heralds the end of the financial year – paperwork and more paperwork. Why not schedule in a break away and come and visit us up here on Tamborine Mountain? David has stocked the wood pile to ensure your fires will stay burning! Our weekends are filling fast, however maybe a mid week escape may be fitting after all the formalities for the tax man are sorted.

On the local front, the Tamborine Mountain Scarecrow Festival will be held from the 27th-29th June. Many locals have been very busy stuffing straw and coming up with some crazy ideas so there should be some wonderful scarecrows around the mountain and we are looking forward to seeing the variety on show.

There will be a picture of our scarecrow in the next newsletter!

We would like to congratulate Sue Johnson who won the two night stay here at Witches Falls Cottages for attending a Bluedog Photography Weekend Retreat. Congratulations Sue! For more details on the Bluedog Photography Workshops and Retreats visit www.blue-dog.com.au

Kind regards Daniela and David